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January 4, 2016

Michael J. Hunter

First Assistant Attorney General
313 N.E. 21" Street

Oklahoma City, OK 73105

RE:  Proposed Audit

Dear Mr. Hunter:

We are in receipt of your letter dated December 31, 2015, in which you indicate the Office of
Attorney General is developing an RFP to hire an outside auditor to conduct an audit. While this
may be an administrative decision by your office to spend additional funds on a separate audit, it
does not obviate the statutory requirement found in 74 O.S. § 212(B) which dictates that our
office perform audits of all state agencies.

If you are aware of an exception to this requirement, please let us know at your earliest
convenience. Otherwise, as stated in our letter of November 10, 2016, we will contact you later
this month to begin the required audit of your agency. We look forward to your cooperation in
this matter.

Sincerely,

Gary A. Jones, CPA, CFE
State Auditor & Inspector

6’070:

CC: Scott Pruitt, Attorney General



